
REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date: June 2, 2022 No:  22-017 
 
SUBJECT:  Postponed - CBP Field Operations New Orleans Maritime Industry 
Day 2022 
 
Due to the “High” COVID-19 community level for Orleans Parish, CBP Field Operations New 
Orleans Maritime Industry Day that was planned for June 7, 2022, is postponed.   
 
Notification will be sent once a new date has been selected. 
 
Questions regarding the event may be addressed to CBP New Orleans Field Office Supervisor 
Michael J. Hebert via email at michael.j.hebert@cbp.dhs.gov 
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